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The St. Vrain Sanitation District is ready 
to embark on an exciting new chapter 
in its history with the signing of a  
contract with local builder Mark Young Construction. The  
construction of an Administration-Maintenance facility in  
Frederick, Colorado is scheduled for completion by the Fall  

of 2025. The new facility represents a significant investment in the District's  
infrastructure and operational capabilities. Designed to meet the community's 
evolving needs and enhance service, the facility will serve as a central hub for  
administrative functions, collection system maintenance, Boardroom, and employee 
training facilities.  
 
As the project takes shape, the District looks forward to the countless opportunities 
ahead. With the support of its partners, stakeholders, and the community we serve, 

St. Vrain Sanitation District is ready to achieve new heights of suc-
cess, ensuring a brighter, more sustainable future for generations.    

                                It is with immense excitement and pride 
that we welcome Chris Kampmann as our new District Manager! 
After a thorough search, we are thrilled to announce that Chris 
will be joining our team to lead us forward in our mission of 
serving our community with excellence.  
 
With over 20 years in the water industry, Chris brings with him a wealth of 
experience and a deep-rooted passion for the wastewater industry. With over two  
decades of  dedicated service, including his noteworthy tenure at the City of Longmont 
and his current role as Utility Services Manager for the City of  Arvada, Chris's expertise 
is second to none.  His leadership in various capacities, including the Chair of the 
State's Underground Damage Prevention Commission, speaks volumes about his  
commitment to advancing our field.  
 
Not only is Chris highly skilled, but he is also incredibly passionate about the work he 
does. His unwavering dedication to the industry and his community is truly inspiring, 
and we are fortunate to have him on board. We are confident that his visionary  
leadership and innovative approach will propel us toward even greater success.  
  
Please join us in extending a warm welcome to Chris Kampmann! His enthusiasm and 
dedication are infectious, and we can't wait to embark on this exciting journey together 
under his guidance. 
 
 Email: ckampmann@stvrainsdco.gov   
 
Here's to a bright future ahead with Chris at the helm! 

Introducing Our New District Manager,   
              Chris Kampmann!  

  New Administration-Maintenance Facility.   

 In this Issue:  

 NEW  MAINTENANCE 

FACILITY. 

 NEW DISTRICT MGR. 

 REUSABLE LIDS 

 ENGAGE, CONNECT 

INSPIRE. 

 CAREER IN 

WASTEWATER? 

     District  Calendar:  

• JULY 4TH   
4TH  OF JULY 
(CLOSED) 

• SEPTEMBER  2ND    
LABOR DAY   
(CLOSED) 



 
 

P A G E  2  

 

REUSABLE LIDS 

These free reusable lids 

can prevent oil /grease 

from plugging sewer 

lines. They fit on any can 

ranging in 3 sizes. Fill the 

can with grease and  

attach the lid until full 

then throw away can 

and reuse the lid.  

Reusable can lids are 

available at our office. 

BOARD MEETS 3:30 PM 
3RD THURSDAY OF 

EACH MONTH, UNLESS 
OTHERWISE POSTED. 

“Our mission is to protect public health by 
providing high-quality water reclamation 

through collection and treatment.” 

Engage. Connect. Inspire.  
St. Vrain Attends the Colorado Water Workforce Summit  

 
 
 
 

CONTACT US 
 
303.682.4693  
Customer Serv. 
 
303.776.9570 Main 
303.776.4639 Plant 
www.stvrainsdco.gov 
 
Administration Building:              
11307 Business Park  Circle 
Firestone, Colorado 80504 
 
Treatment Plant: 
6501 County Road 26 
Longmont, Colorado 80504 

In an era where water management and conservation have become supreme, the  
importance of fostering a skilled and passionate workforce cannot be overstated.  
Recognizing this need for collaboration and innovation, the  
Colorado Water Center organized the inaugural Colorado  
Water Workforce Summit on April 2-3, 2024.  
 
St. Vrain Sanitation District, joined by counterparts from   
Boxelder Sanitation, seized the opportunity to engage with 
fellow professionals, connect with industry leaders, and draw  
inspiration from the wealth of knowledge and expertise on 
display.  Pictured above left to right are: Nate Swartzbaugh - 
District Inspector, Johnathan Miller - GIS Coordinator, and  
Heidi Hurtado -HR, who represented the District at the summit, expressing our  
commitment to staying at the forefront of water management practices and fostering 
talent within its ranks. 

 
As we shared ideas and built new relationships, the teamwork among organizations  
set the stage for groundbreaking projects that will influence the future of water  
management in Colorado and beyond. 
 
As Colorado continues to confront complex water challenges in the years ahead, the  
collaborative spirit and forward-thinking mindset fostered at events like the Colorado 
Water Workforce Summit will be essential in driving positive change and securing a  
sustainable future.  
  

 
 
 
 
Wastewater is water that has previously been used and may contain  oils, chemicals, 
food, or sewage. Wastewater treatment facilities collect wastewater in a  central  
location for treatment prevent pollution in rivers, lakes and the environment.   
Wastewater-treatment-plant operators control processes and equipment that   
remove pollutants in water to ensure wastewater can be returned safely to natural  
areas.  St. Vrain Sanitation District is dedicated to assisting our operators with further-
ing their training and education every step of the way. 

Have you ever considered a career in Wastewater? 

Enjoy working outside and 

problem solving? 

http://www.stsan.com/

